From: Richard Jeffrey [Richard.Jeffrey@tie.ltd.uk]

Sent: 16 March 2010 09:09

To: Bill.Reeve@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk; Donald McGougan

Cc: david_mackay@ David Middleton (chiefexecutive@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk)

Subject: Funders Oversight group

Bill, as discussed, the remit for the funder oversight group is up for grabs, and would need to be agreed with CEC, but as you suggested it needs to focus on two key issues,

What is the mechanism for resolving the current impasse? And

What are the funding implications.

Subject to diaries and availability etc I would like to get the first meeting as soon as possible, but in any event before the Easter break.

Would you like me to get Julie to organise the date?

Regards

Richard

Richard Jeffrey Chief Executive

Edinburgh Trams
Citypoint
65 Haymarket Terrace
Edinburgh
EH12 5HD

Tel: (+44) (0)
Email: richard.jeffrey@tie.ltd.uk

Find us online (click below):









The information transmitted is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail please notify the sender immediately at the email address above, and then delete it.

E-mails sent to and by our staff are monitored for operational and lawful business purposes including assessing compliance with our company rules and system performance. TIE reserves the right to monitor emails sent to or from addresses under its control.

No liability is accepted for any harm that may be caused to your systems or data by this e-mail. It is the recipient's responsibility to scan this e-mail and any attachments for computer viruses.

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under Scottish Freedom of Information legislation and the Data Protection legislation these contents may have to be disclosed to third parties in response to a request.

tie Limited registered in Scotland No. SC230949. Registered office - City Chambers, High Street, Edinburgh, EH1 1YT.